
 

 
 
 
 
 
April 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
You will soon be preparing for your child your join us in September and the purpose of this letter 
is to inform you specifically about our uniform requirements.  Our uniform supplier Michael 
Sehgal Ltd will hold a pop-up shop for you to visit to purchase uniform on the school site or you 
can purchase you child’s uniform online. The pop-up shop will be Tuesday 4th June. Further 
information is attached on how to make an appointment on this day. Please note that 
appointments are limited. 
 
The website address is as follows: https://www.michaelsehgal.co.uk/  You will find size guides and 
a more detailed experiential guide under the uniform section for Framwellgate School Durham. 
Please click on the schools tab.  We would encourage you wherever possible to select the home 
delivery option.  Free delivery is available up to the 31st May. 
 
I have attached a uniform guide.  Please read this carefully and note that items such as shirts and 
trousers can be purchased elsewhere but please ensure that you follow the guidelines as to the 
style of these. Trousers should be formal and not a ‘skinny’ style. The same is true of footwear.  
We do have a very strict footwear policy that asks for plain black leather or leather look formal 
shoes (with no gold or silver embellishments and none that resemble trainers) so please use the 
pictures attached to familiarise yourself with acceptable forms of footwear.  Please also note that 
the tie colour for our new year 7 students is green and silver striped. 
 
Please contact the customer support team at Michael Sehgal Ltd with any queries you may have. 
Sizing guides are available online and there are no time limits for exchanges. They also offer 
refunds on unworn items so you can purchase with confidence. You can email them via 
sales@michaelsehgal.co.uk for further information and they will be happy to help you. 
Finally, if you are entitled to Free School Meals, your child has an entitlement to receive 1 x free 
blazer and 1 x slip over top when they start at school. 
 
If you are entitled to Free School Meals and wish to request these items, please email 
enquiries@framdurham.com entitled “SCHOOL UNIFORM FSM” in the subject field, and list the 
sizes required and your postal address.  We will order these items of uniform for you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Jane Rayson (Deputy Headteacher) 
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